
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           9th September 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Recovery Catch Up Funding that the school has received from the government, we 
will be extending the school day to 4pm on Mondays and Tuesdays for Years 5 and 6. For the 
rest of the week, school will finish at 3.30pm as usual. 
 
With the additional time that the children are in school, teachers will be focusing on maths and 
identifying the gaps with the aim of improving the children’s fluency. This intervention will start on 
Monday 13th September and will be in place for a term.  
 
You will be able to collect your child from their classroom as you would normally but at 4pm on a 
Monday and Tuesday. We appreciate that you may have younger children to collect at 3.30pm 
and there will be some time that you have to wait to collect your child in Year 5 or 6. You may wish 
to take your younger child off site and return at 4pm or you can wait in the playground with your 
younger child. Please ensure that your child is supervised if you choose to wait on the playground.  
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Sutton & Mrs Bains 
 
 
 
 
 

 


